
  
 

 
21st October 2024 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
As a result of supplier price increases, it is regrettable that we will need to introduce some 
price increases effective from 1st November 2024. The exact price increase on specific products 
within the ranges supplied will vary and some exceptions will apply. 
 
 

Supplier  Range of Products  Approx % Increase 

Arctic Hayes all product 3-4% 

BPC Ventilation Pricing updates every 3 months TBA 

Earthridge all product 5-6% 

Rubinetterie Bresciane Brass Products 5-6% 
 
 
Please note price change notifications are posted on our website www.heatmerchants.ie 
 
If you have any queries please contact your local branch manager or sales representative. 
 
Best Regards  
 
Heat Merchants Customer Support 

Moydrum Road, Athlone,  
Co. Westmeath. N37 W213 

 
t. +353 (0)90 642 4000 

e. enquiries@heatmerchants.ie 
www.heatmerchants.ie 

http://www.heatmerchants.ie/

